5 Reply ∨ 🛍 Delete 🛇 Junk Block ...

FW: Please send on my behalf to elementary and middle school counselors



K12-Elementary Counselors < K12-ELEMCOUNSELO R@LISTSERV.WVNET.EDU>

△ 5 % → …

on behalf of

Stephanie Hayes <stephanie,hayes@K12.WV.US> Wed 3/18/2020 11:26 AM K12-ELEMCOUNSELOR@LISTSERV.WVNET.EDU ≫

From: Sherry Keffer

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 11:10 AM

To: Stephanie Hayes <stephanie.hayes@k12.wv.us>

Subject: Please send on my behalf to elementary and middle school counselors:

Dear 7th and 8th-grade Counselor,

FIRST AND FOREMOST, THE WEST VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION'S FOCUS IS ON KEEPING OUR STUDENTS HEALTHY DURING THIS EMERGENCY SITUATION.

Because school has been canceled for at least the next two weeks, it is necessary to change the deadline for the Governor's STEM Institute (GSI) county selections. To accommodate changing needs, a fluid deadline has been set:

Applications and the Superintendent's Selection Form for GSI 2000 must be postmarked within 10 days after students return to school. Meanwhile, if you have contact with your students, encourage them to complete their part of the applications at home.

Please be aware that the dates of these events could change at any time.

If you have questions, feel free to contact me at cheryl.keffer@kl2.wv.us. Sherry Keffer

Sherry Keffer

Coordinator of Governor's Schools
West Virginia Department of Education
Office of Middle and Secondary Learning
Building 6, Room 221
1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East
Charleston, WV 25305

Office Phone: 304-558-5325

Mobile: 304-640-0988

Governor's Schools Website: govschools.wv.gov

Cheryl.keffer@k12.wv.us

Brothers and sisters, life is short and we haven't much time to gladden the hearts of those who travel with us. So be swift to love and make haste to be kind.